February 19, 1976

BY HAND

John E. Merow, Esq. Sullivan & Cromwell 48 Wall Street New York, New York 10005

Dear John:

I have reviewed the draft dated February 17, 1976 which you sent to me concerning S. 1231 and H. R. 8064. I am in agreement with the letter and I hope that you will transmit it to Congress shortly.

You may wish to add to the letter the thought that our Committee continues to urge adoption of the amendments to the 1970 Act. In the draft letter which I sent to you on January 28, 1976 I expressed this thought in the last paragraph of the draft to which you may wish to refer.

Sincerely,

Roberta S. Karmel